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MEMBERS: Chairperson - Paul Puznowski
Donna Delucco
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Christine Reynolds
RECORDING SECRETARY: Jenny Armstrong
ATTENDEES: Paul Puznowski, Jenny Armstrong, Donna DeLucco, Marilyn

Williams, Christine Reynolds

The meeting was called to order at 6:03 p.m. by Paul Puznowski then he lead the Board
in the Pledge of Allegiance.

AT&T has revised the height of the cell tower from 175 to 140° due 1o the possibility
that it could be seen from the third floor of the Dolgeville Mill Building. Chris Reynolds
will complete the required Herkimer-Oneida Counties Comprehensive Planning Program
form to approve this change and upload it tonight to their website, Chris motioned to
approve and it seconded by Marilyn Williams. Ayes all. Paul will contact Pat Callihan
of the Zoning Board by letter of this decision.

A second meeting for the Village residents to discuss the results of the comprehensive
plan survey will be scheduled for Thursday, February 6™ at 7 pm at Auskerada. The
board reviewed the data complied by Chris. Action plans were discussed to move the
plan forward. Since businesses were not surveyed, a discussion to formulate a survey for
them ensued. Topics included: parking, safety, competition, pricing.

Under discussion was how to promote businesses within the Village. Suggestions
included: winter parties, specials, direct mail ads, create the Village as a destination.

Marilyn Williams motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:03 PM. Seconded by Chris
Reynolds. Ayes all.



